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August/September
Diary Dates

· 26th August- RME Meeting 6pm- whole school welcome (separate letter issued previously)
· 28th August- 
‘Meet the Teacher’ (P4-7 & LCSC) 2.15pm-2.45pm
5.30pm-6.00pm
· 29thAugust-
‘Meet the Teacher’
(P1-3) & LCSC Class 8
2.15pm-2.45pm
5.30pm-6.00pm
· 2nd-6th September –P7 visit Kilbowie
· 2nd September – Parent Council AGM 6.15pm 
· 12th September- P1 Welcome Service- 2pm in St.Lucy’s School Hall
· 26th September –
Sponsored Event(whole school)
· 27th -30th September Weekend holidays
Pupils return to school Tuesday 1st October

*PLEASE NOTE*
Friday 8th May 2020 is a HOLIDAY and Monday 11th May is an IN-SERVICE DAY. CHILDREN SHOULD NOT ATTEND SCHOOL ON THESE DAYS.
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   August/September 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
A very warm welcome to our school session 2019-20!
Welcome back to everyone who was with us last session. I extend a special welcome to those who have joined us for the first time including some new members of staff, M.Colgan(P7), J.Carus(Class 10 LCSC), L.Maguire(Class 7 LCSC) and S.Mcconnell(Additional Support). 
I am sure they will all be very happy here in St. Lucy’s.
Last week, you were all issued a letter from Mrs Johnston outlining the staffing arrangements for our Senior Leadership Team. We wish Mrs Johnston all the best in her current role and await her return.
I am happy to say that the children and staff have returned refreshed from their holidays and eager to begin the new term.  All of our new children have settled well and appear to be enjoying the early stages of their Learning Journey within St.Lucy’s. 
It is lovely to be back and I look forward to the year ahead, where we will work in partnership to share many successes and achievements with our wonderful children.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or queries regarding any aspect of our school, LCSC or nursery.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs C. Straub
Acting Head Teacher
 






he children look very smart in their school uniform and I would urge you to continue to support us in ensuring that your child wears their full school uniform at all times including shirt and tie.  
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